
HLC Fact of the Week: 
“Lindenwood’s Accreditation Page on the Website” 

(June 30, 2017) 
 

Have you visited Lindenwood’s accreditation page on our website?  You can find an “Accreditation” link 
at the bottom of the homepage.  Once you click on that and are on the accreditation page, you will find 
information about our HLC accreditation as well as our specialized accreditations.  You will also see our 
HLC “Mark of Affiliation” – the box that says “Accredited – Higher Learning Commission – Verify Status 
Here.”  If you click on the Mark of Affiliation, you will be taken to the HLC website where you can access 
Lindenwood’s “Statement of Accreditation Status.”  That’s the document that lists key details of our 
accreditation status such as our upcoming comprehensive evaluation and site visit and our recent 
history with HLC. 
 
To learn more about accreditation and Lindenwood’s comprehensive evaluation and site visit scheduled 
for November 6-7, 2017, and to see the countdown clock to the visit, go to the HLC page on the 
Lindenwood website here: http://www.lindenwood.edu/about/higher-learning-commission/. 
 
Past HLC Facts of the Week are archived here. 
 
Questions?  Contact David Wilson, Associate VP for Institutional Effectiveness, at 
DWilson@lindenwood.edu or x4737.  
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